South Carolina George L. Kennedy, Ill, CPA
Office of the State Auditor State Auditor

May 5, 2016

The Honorable Nikki R. Haley, Governor
South Carolina Governor's Office

State House

Columbia, South Carolina 29201

Dear Governor Haley:

We have posted the final report on the audit of the basic financial statements of the
South Carolina Governor's Office and the accompanying schedule of expenditures of federal
awards as required by the U.S. Office of Management and Budget Circular A-133, Audits of
States, Local Governments, and Non-Profit Organizations, for the fiscal year ended June 30,
2015 to the Internet web page of the South Carolina Office of the State Auditor
(http://osa.sc.gov). Also, we have enclosed one copy of the report herewith for the agency's
use. The report was issued by Greene, Finney & Horton, L.L.P., Certified Public Accountants.
If you have any questions regarding the report, please let us know.

We appreciate the assistance and cooperation exiended to the accountants by the
members of your staff during this engagement.

Please acknowledge receipt of this notification and of the agency-use copy of this
report by signing the copy of this letter and returning it to us in the enclosed envelope.

Very truly yours,
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George L. Kennedy, 1ll, CPA
State Auditor

Nikki R. Haley
GLKIll/cwc

Enclosure
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